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Summary:

The Albanian Ambassador in Beijing Reiz Malile writes to the Prime Minister, Mehmet
Shehu, and reports on his discussion with Marshal Chen Yi, the Chinese foreign minister,
about a possible visit from the President of the Democratic Republic of Vietnam Ho Chi
Minh to Tirana. Chen Yi suggests that Malile go to Vietnam for a national celebration and
he promises a Chinese plane as transportation for his trip.
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